
Walsingham Pilgrimage

Saturday 16th May 2026

Over 55 Deaf people from across the United Kingdom came
to Walsingham in 2025.

You are all welcome to join our pilgrimage next year.
Pray for peace in the world, for our health, and for special

intentions, and receive special grace from our Lord Jesus Christ
through His mother, Mary, the Mother of the Church.


